
 

 

 
 
 

August 28, 2012 
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0073-2012 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 
 

Subject:  Appointment of New Director of Supervision    
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We would like to inform you hereby that we have appointed Mr. Aurelio Pérez Palomino as 
the new Director of Supervision of the Superintendency effective yesterday, August 27.  
 
We would greatly appreciate your support for this employee in ensuring his success in his 
functions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
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